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Program Speaker: Elizabeth Sterns
 
Program: A Quilter’s Stash: A Badge of
Honor
 
Trunk Show: Carol Curtis, Sheila Green
and Willa Smith

 

The Guild meets the second
Monday of the month (March -
November) at 7:00 p.m., at the
College View Seventh Day
Adventist Church located at
49th and Prescott Streets, in
Lincoln, Nebraska. 

Guild Members,

Mark your calendar for upcoming events for the 2018 LQG year!

-- The Isles Sale, Havelock, tentative date Sunday, Feb 25.  Fabric donations, only. 
Drop off site to be announced.

--Spring Garage Sale, Vicky Skudoas' home.  Donations of fabric/quilt related
items.  NO MAGAZINES.  Date and drop off times to be announced.

http://mailchi.mp/38254efd8565/november-meeting-info?e=db32708cdc
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-- 45th Anniversary Celebration/Silent Auction, May 14 guild meeting. Donations of
select/quality items that appeal to LQG members.  Drop off at the March
12 and April 16 guild meetings.

-- LQG's 2018 Quilt Show, August 3-4. Live auction. More details to come. Drop off
donations at the May 14, June 11, July 16 guild meetings.

-- Lancaster County Fair, August 2-5 

Hopefully, these reminders, will help you during these upcoming winter months to
organize and prioritize what and how you would like to contribute/participate in
these events.  

A special thank you to ALL who contribute in making the LQG a special place for
quilters to share, learn and laugh together and for the opportunity to serve you as
president during this past guild year.

Sincerely,
Joan Yoder

Help needed!

Hello Ladies of LQG,

I’m writing you today to ask for a favor. Would you be willing to help the ladies of the
Santa Rosa California Quilt Guild whose members lost so much in the fires.  Is it
possible you have one fat quarter that you would like to donate to someone in Santa
Rosa? At the upcoming November 13th meeting I will be collecting fat quarters. The
Panama Guild is also doing a drive and will be sending all the fat
quarters collected to Santa Rosa.

There is another way to help out.  We will be sending around a basket at the
meeting for monetary donations...just a dollar from each of us can help rebuild their
library of books and patterns. We all know how important our library is to us.  You
can also do this with your small groups. 

If you wish to send something, their address is:  

Santa Rosa Quilt Guild 

P.O. Box 9251 

Santa Rosa, Ca. 95405
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The thought of losing everything is nothing any of us want to think about. This is a
gesture of friendship to someone who needs to know that others are thinking
of them.

Thank you so much for your help. It is the season of giving, faith and love.

Pam Rowland
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